
ATTENTION:
IAR BOOTCAMP ROOM

TRANSFORMATION
Today students participated in an IAR Preparation
Bootcamp. The purpose of this activity was to help

students prepare for the upcoming state
assessment. Students focused on the importance
of team building-engagement in learning is key!

Students dressed the part as they tied a
camouflage bandana around their head, arm, or leg
and wore their soldier face paint. This launch gave

students the role of a “cadet” led by myself Sgt.
Buczyna. They will continue their preparation in
the following weeks. Feel free to take a look at

some pictures below.
Take care,

Miss Buczyna
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